
District 6 Report for Assembly 

October 1-3, 2021 

 

Hello Everyone: 

Our District 6 has now resumed their district meetings face to face.  We have recently gone to 
great effort to update our Where and When and eliminated our Temporary meeting list.  We 
have contacted all GRs or CMAs for our groups to make sure the information we have is correct.  
Our W & W is now a consolidation of zoom meetings, face to face and includes any safety 
instructions pertinent to COVID. It is available on our district website to view and download. 

We are planning a Gratitude Luncheon on October 23 at the First United Methodist Church in 
Tavares. The flier is on the district 6 website along with the registration link.  The flier is also on 
the area website.  All Al-Anon members are welcome to come. 

We glad to announce that wenow have our Group Liaison (north) position filled.  And expect to 
have the three remaining unfilled service positions filled soon. 

We had a very good turnout of district 6 members attending convention.  Everyone attending 
convention was very enthusiastic about it and enjoyed the fellowship and healing that 
convention provides 

Respectfully, 

 

Gwen S, DISL D6  

 


